Dear Parents,
Greetings!

We would like to express our deep hearted gratitude for your immense cooperation and
appreciation throughout the year.

We hope and pray all members of GGS family are doing well and staying healthy.
We would thank all the parents who have deposited the fee for all the quarters.

Parents who have yet to pay the fee due up to February 2021, are requested to deposit the
fee immediately.

Kindly pay the fee due for the month of March on or before March 15, 2021.

Parents who have availed the benefit of paying 70% of fee due, are required to pay the
balance amount of 30% by March 15, 2021, if yet not paid.

The fees can be paid online on Cyber School Manager (Fee portal). If the fee is paid by mode
of Cash / Cheque /NEFT, please send the screenshot of Payslip / NEFT details on mobile no.
9646245100 for updation.

Looking forward to your cooperation and support for remitting the fees at the earliest.

Best Wishes

Principal



